COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shippng,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

29th December, 1938.

Dear 8ir,
With reference to your letter of the 23rd
October last respecting the steamer "DIANA"™, I beg to
acquaint you that the Boiler Survey of this vessel was
partly held at Bordeaux, and that to complete the same
the survey of the donkey boller requires to be held.
In the circumstances I shall be obliged if

you will kindly let me know, for the information of the
Committee, what arrangements you propose meking for this
matter to receive attention.
I am, Dear Sir,
Yours feithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

F. Leon Esq.,
Scotia Corporation,
61 Avenue Victor-Emmanuel,
PARIS, Be.




